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Christmas Jumper Day Friday 6th December  
 

Hello all,  
 
This is the last one for this term we promise! The Friends of the Solent 
Schools would like to invite all children to wear their best, brightest, 
snazziest Christmas jumper over their normal uniform on Friday 6th 
December (Christmas Fayre Day!) in exchange for either a donation for 
the cake stall or a prize for the tombola stall.  
 
Please remember that if you would like to donate an alcoholic prize this 
will need to be handed to an adult by an adult, our lovely young ones 
carrying glass bottles across the playground is a recipe for disaster! 
 
Thank you once more for your continued support and we look forward to 
seeing you all at the Christmas Fayre!  
 
Kind Regards  
 

The Friends of the Solent Schools  
 
 


